
I am so disappointed to learn that the hearing for HB3470 is not 

scheduled, it has been postponed several times and languishes. 

Why are we not part of the solution to reduce GHG? 

 

To me this demonstrates a lack of foresight for developing 

action for the future of our children.  Why are we continuing to 

spend billions of dollars in surrounding states for energy, when 

we could keep these billions in the state and create jobs and 

reduce our carbon footprint? 

 

Think of the pluses of HB 3470 

*targets GHG as approved by the Oregon legislature in 2007 

*this approach is economically feasible-it is not pie-in-the-sky, 

it has been tested 

*it hits the bulls-eye-the full life cycle of greenhouse gas 

emissions 

*will keep up with current scientific knowledge and technology 

*takes into consideration that some folks may be unjustly 

harmed by HB 3470 

 

This is a winner for the inhabitants of OREGON!  We cannot 

delay, why delay, truly we must take action. 

 

Embrace the thoughts of future Oregonians.  Even China is 

taking positive steps and will achieve their goals years ahead of 

what they scheduled. 
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